
  

 

 

Hawks Spring Newsletter 

 

Homework 

Children in Hawks are expected to complete the 

following Learning at Home on a weekly basis:  

TTRockstars: 5 minutes 3x a week 

Reading: 3x a week (5 minutes each time)  

Home Spellings: 3 times a week (5 minutes 

each time)  
 

Learning Log activities (optional) 

For more information please see our Class 

Information Booklet shared with you in 

September (available on our website). 

Reading 

Children earn a sticker towards a reading reward 

every time they read three or more times per 

week at home. I would encourage you to help the 

progression of your child’s reading by asking them 

questions about the book regularly, examples of 

questions can be found in your child’s reading 

record. 

 

Dear Parents,  

Happy New Year! I hope you’ve all had a lovely break and are feeling refreshed and recharged 

ready for the new term. Our new topic this term is: The Roman Empire. Our updated Curriculum 

Map can be found on the Curriculum page of our website. 

 

Key events and information: 

Home Spellings test will take place every Monday. 

New homework will be handed out on this day also. 

Parents evening – We will be hosting these in person 

once again, depending on guidance.   Information on 

how to book will follow in due course. 

    Tuesday 8th February from 3.40pm 

    Thursday 10th February from 5pm 

Safer internet day – 8th February  

Bikeability – 20th May  

 

Drinks and Healthy snacks 

Children should have a named water bottle in 

school every day, particularly when it is warm. 

Please note, children are not allowed juice or 

flavoured water in school (except for packed 

lunch).  

 
Key information 

Our PE lessons will be on a Thursday 

although we do appreciate PE kits being 

available in school all week. 

PE may be outside or inside so please do 

provide appropriate clothing for all 

weathers. Trainers are needed for any 

sports club that run at lunchtimes. 

Our PE lessons will be on a Thursday although 

we do appreciate PE kits being available in 

We hope you have all the information you need 

about Hawks Class, but if you have any further 

questions please do not hesitate to speak to me at 

the end of the day or email our class address 

Hawks@hcschool.org.uk. Thank you for your 

support, Mr Birchall 

 


